From: Sandra Henry 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 8:38 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Travel Request

Hi Steve,

Just wanted to let you know I did travel to Denver CO to attend the USDN Annual Meeting. Please let me know if you need anything else.

Thank you,

Sandra

__________________
Sandra Henry
Office of the Mayor
